
 Official 

ERRATUM TO THE LOCAL PLAN – CONSULTATION ON PROPOSED MAIN 
MODIFICATIONS TO THE PLAN 

 
3 February 2023 to 17 March 2023 

 
 
On Wednesday 22nd February 2023 the Schedule of Main Modifications was corrected to rectify an 
error in wording to MM25. 
 
MM25 has been revised to correct a mistake with the wording of the proposed main modification. 
See the following extract from the Schedule of Main Modifications below: 

 
 
This has now been revised to: 
 

 
 
Where the proposed modification suggests the removal of the word ‘de-designate’ and the inclusion 
of the word ‘decommissioned’; this is amended to clarify that ‘decommissioned’ is to be removed, 
and ‘de-designate’ included. The justification for the proposed main modification has also been 
amended accordingly. 
 
This revised modification is open to comment during the consultation and will be considered by the 
Inspectors’ as revised. 
 
 
 
 


